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Principal’s Report 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sadly, this is the last week Miss Lee will be 

teaching at our school. Miss Lee will be on leave 

for the rest of the year due to personal reasons. I’d 

like to thank Miss Lee for all the work she has done 

for our school during 2021, we will all miss her. Mrs 

Maslin will be in for Monday, Tuesday and 

Wednesday for the rest of the term to take Miss 

Lee’s classes. 

 

Last Wednesday, Amber Smithers won the 

attendance raffle. Amber attends school every day 

unless she can’t because she is unwell. She has 

shown huge growth during her first year of school 

and a big contributing factor is her regular 

attendance. Our raffle will continue for the rest of 

the year. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students are loving the bike track and it is a 

great reward for those students making the best 

use of their time at school.  

 

Kinder transition will begin on Tuesday November 

9, please contact the school on 63471207 for 

further information. 

 

Last week our school had artificial turf laid in our 

playground. It has been a massive hit with all the 

students and has certainly brightened our 

playground. This was made possible with a 

Regional Renewal grant from the Department of 

Education and money the school contributed. 

 
 

 

 

Kate Johnson - Principal 
 

 

  Tuesday, 2nd November, 2021 
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Photo Gallery 

Thank You to our Staff on World Teachers’ Day 
 (with a little bit of Halloween mixed in!) 

Left to right:  Scarlett Nowlan, Brady Pudya, Tilly Morley,   Kate Johnson,  
 Jessica Golden and Bridget Lee. 

Makey, Makey 
Music Lessons with Miss Lee 

Left to right:  Kate Johnston, Macey 

Yerbury, Alexiah Daley-Lahay 

and Nate Waugh 

____________________________________________________________________________ 
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Quandialla Public School 
School Visitor Check-in 

 
 
 
 
 
 

A single School Visitor Check-in system for every school across the state 
commenced on Monday, 18th October, 2021. 

The Department of Education has partnered with Service NSW to provide a 
streamlined, digital school sign-in system for visitors and contractors at every NSW 
government school.  

Benefits of the new system include: 

• Accelerating your check-ins to as fast as 20 seconds!   
• Linked to NSW Health’s COVID-19 contact tracing ensuring every school is 

compliant with the NSW COVID-19 mandate.  
• Giving every school greater access to streamlined NSW Government services.  

Who can use School Visitor check-in 

• Visitors such as parents and carers, contractors, service providers and 
volunteers. 

Students or visitors under the age of 18 are not required to use School Visitor Check-
in. 
School Visitor Check-in will be ready from 18 October at all NSW Government 
schools. 
For more information visit School Visitor Check-in on the Department website. 

 

All visitors and 

Contractors are 

required to 

check-in at the 

front office 

at all times. 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/media-releases/covid-check-mandate-expanded
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SCHOOL INFORMATION 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

TERM 4 - 2021 

WEEK   5 

Monday, Nov. 1st  
  
  
Tuesday, Nov. 2nd  
  
   
Wednesday, Nov. 3rd Canteen 
  
  
 
Thursday, Nov. 4th 
  
  
Friday, Nov. 5th 
 

WEEK   6 

Monday, Nov. 8th  
  
  
Tuesday, Nov. 9th  
  
   
Wednesday, Nov. 10th Canteen 
  
  
 

Thursday, Nov. 11th Remembrance Day 

  
  
Friday, Nov. 12th 
 

WEEK   7 

Monday, Nov. 15th  
  
  
Tuesday, Nov. 16th  
  
   
Wednesday, Nov. 17th Canteen 
  
  
 
Thursday, Nov. 18th  
  
  
Friday, Nov. 19th 
 

SCHOOL CANTEEN 

Canteen operates each Wednesday. 
 

CANTEEN ROSTER – TERM 4 -  2021 

 

6th October Danielle McAlister Week 1 

13th October Catia Nowlan Week 2 

20th October Kacie Cattle Week 3 

27th October Sarah Ryan Week 4 

3rd November Amanda Daley Week 5 

10th November Tracie Sheer Week 6 

17th November Danielle McAlister Week 7 

24th November Rachael Hennessy Week 8 

1st December Amanda Daley Week 9 

8th December Tracie Sheer Week 10 

15th December Sarah Ryan Week 11 

   

  

BELL TIMES 

9.00 am – 11.00 am Morning session  

11.00 am – 11.25 am RECESS  

11.25 am – 1.00 pm Mid session  

1.00 pm – 1.50 pm K – 6 LUNCH  

1.50 pm – 3.10 pm Afternoon session  

3.10 pm SCHOOL FINISHES  
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Advertisements  

QUANDIALLA SWIMMING POOL 2021/2022 SWIM SEASON 

The Quandialla Swimming Pool will open for the 2021/2022 swim season on Monday 1 November 

2021 with opening hours being:  

Quandialla Swimming Pool normal opening hours: 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday: 4:00 pm – 6:30 pm 

Wednesday, Friday: 4:00 pm – 5:30 pm 

Saturday, Sunday: 2:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

Public Holidays: 2:30 pm – 7:00 pm 

Christmas Day:   CLOSED 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

NSW LOCAL GOVERNMENT ELECTIONS NOMINATIONS 

NSW local government elections are scheduled to be held on Saturday 4 December 2021 and the NSW 

Electoral Commission has advised that nominations can now be lodged.  

Candidates can prepare and lodge their nominations online using the Electoral Commission’s 

Nominations Online Management System (NOMS). Lodgement of nominations and nomination 

deposits commenced 8:00am on Monday 25 October 2021; the Electoral Commission is recommending 

that candidates prepare their nomination forms as soon as possible.  

Further information for potential candidates, including a number of helpful webinars are available on 

the Electoral Commission website https://www.elections.nsw.gov.au/Elections/Local-government-

elections/Local-Government-Elections-2021   

The nominations lodgement window will close at 12:00pm on Wednesday 3 November 2021. 
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